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Jacobs Join
This month’s meeting will be our annual pre-Christmas Members’ Evening and Jacob’s
Join which begins at 7.30pm on Wednesday 20th December. If you haven’t been to 
one before, we usually bring and share out some food and listen to or deliver short 
talks. So if you would like to give a short talk about anything geologically related 
please let Richard or myself know. Any interesting specimens, fossils, maps or other 
items can also be put on display. And this will be the final chance to obtain a copy of 
the books belonging to the late Don Burnett. A poster is attached.

Tutorials
There is no tutorial in December.
The next one will be on Thursday 25th January.

Down to Earth
The December edition of Down to Earth Extra accompanies this Newsletter

Help Wanted
An enquirer is trying to get hold of the following paper: Trotter FM Glaciation of the 
Eastern Edenside QJGS 1xxxv page 549 1929 – if you can help please reply to 
katherton99@btinternet.com

Changes to Programme
Changes to the published programme are sometimes unavoidable, often at the last 
minute, so please check the Society’s website before setting off to attend any event.
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